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Get to know our team and learn how the
Aboriginal Health Unit can support you. 

Aboriginal Workforce Officer



Aboriginal
workforce Officer

The Aboriginal workforce Officer can help with:
Assisting job seekers to submit
applications for positions available 
Sitting on interview panels to ensure
a culturally safe environment for
applicants
Formally welcoming employees upon
commencement at Barwon Health,
providing knowledge on the
Aboriginal Health Unit
Promoting Barwon Health as an
employer of choice within Greater
Geelong




Working closely with education
providers to ensure direct career
pathways to Barwon Health
Mentoring employees
Supporting managers
Working collaboratively on the
Aboriginal Employment Plan
Coordinating cultural events for
employees.




Contact Bec:
Phone: 4215 0532
Email:  robecca.quinn@barwonhealth.org.au

www.barwonhealth.org.au/aboriginalhealth/

The Aboriginal Workforce Officer (AWO) provides support to Aboriginal and Torres
Strait Islander applicants and employees, understanding that a strong indigenous
workforce will help Barwon Health provide better quality health outcomes to the
community.  


The AWO can provide cultural support to managers who have Aboriginal or Torres
Strait Islander employees within their departments.


AWO Bec Quinn is a Gunai Kurnai woman living on Wadawurrung land. 


Bec can be located within the Aboriginal Health Unit on Level 2, Birdsey Wing,
University Hospital (Monday to Friday, 8.30am - 4.30pm).
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